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In a day and age where we can no longer guarantee fair elections, I think it is 

absolutely critical to have some form of oversight in our elections. Preferably, this 

would be a nonpartisan position, but we need to make sure that not only are all 

Oregonians are provided the resources they need to vote.But that their votes are 

secure and accurate. 


